'UK GDPR: slight return'

Mark Phillips, Information Security at GIDE UK

Free webinar, Thursday 2 February 2022: 13.00, following SRA annual general meeting

The repercussions of Brexit continue to reverberate throughout our lives and work. Regarding data protection, Michelle Donelan (DCMS SoS) said at the last Conservative conference "...I am announcing that we will be replacing GDPR with our own business and consumer-friendly, British data protection system... No longer will our businesses be shackled by unnecessary red tape... It is time we seize this post Brexit opportunity fully, and unleash the full growth potential of British business."

This presentation will cover the background and recent developments in HMG's present trajectory and some of the likely consequences of this position.